
Office of the Secretary 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 

Washington, D.C. 20436 

April 7,2011 

Ms. Amy Woodward 
Independence Institute 
13952 Denver West Parkway, Suite 400 
Golden, CO 80401 

Re: USITC's Freedom of Information Act Request 11-15 

Dear Ms. Woodward: 

This is in response to your fax dated April 6,2011, which we received on 
April 6, 2011. In that document you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA), copies of our agency's FOIA log from July 1, 2010 to 
January 1, 2011. 

We have found documents responsive to your request. Your request is 
being provided on CD in excel and bracketed where information is being 
withheld. The Commission has determined to withhold portions of the document 
pursuant to FOIA Exemption 6 (U.S.C. 552(b) (6)). Exemption 6 protects 
information about individuals when the disclosure of such information "would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy." 

Please feel free to call me or Jacqueline Gross on 202-205-2000 with any 
questions. 

Sincerely. 

(fames R. Holbein 
Acting Secretary 

Enclosure 

i . CD of excel spreadsheet containing FOIA log from July 1, 
2010 to January 1,2011. 


